
    

ÖREBRO IWC, Orebro , Sweden, May 2023   

We hope that you all ladies are “safe and sound”.   In a troubled world, women´s networks like IW 
are even more important!  

In addition to our monthly meetings, we still enjoy regular outdoor walks together. This idea 
started as a possibility to meet during the pandemic and it turned out to be appreciated by many 
members so we continued. 

We also have continued to contribute to the projects we support and find that the enthusiasm is 
great and that giving money is easy and smooth via “swish payments”.  

Local project: Majblomman / Swedish organization working to combat child poverty. 
Internationel project: Garissa, Girls’ home in Kenya. 
International local project: Support to Panzi Hospital with special focus on healing women and 
children being injured and abused. 
 
For the last meeting this spring we were invited to the studio of Mrs. Karin Ward, a skilled artist 
located just outside Örebro. Such an interesting and festive evening!  Below please find some 
pictures. 
A few days ago, some of us visited the local hat shop. The nice owner of the shop has been 
running the shop for almost 60 years and helped the ladies select just the right hat. 
 
We would very much like to stay in touch with you. Please confirm correct mail address to your 
ISO. 
Wishing you all wonderful summer season!  

IWC Örebro 

Annika Sandén, President and ISO 

Mrs. Aina Sjöberg, Owner 
of the hat shop 

IW ladies in new hat collection 

    

    

 

                Artist Mrs. Karin Ward  

                                                                                                                                                                                                          


